
 

 

16 January  2018  
 
Your Ref:  
 
Our Ref:  
 
Stephen O’Neill  
Senior Events Officer 
Communications and Promotion 
Service 
Office of the Chief Executive 
Aberdeen City Council 
First Floor, Old Town House 
Broad Street 
Aberdeen 
AB10 1AQ 

 
 

Philip Gormley QPM 
Chief Constable 

 

North East Division 
Queen Street 

Aberdeen 
AB10 1ZA 

 
 
Dear Sir 
 
BP BIG SCREEN EVENT - DUTHIE PARK 26 JUNE 2018 
SUSPENSION OF THE DRINKING IN PUBLIC PLACES BYELAW 
 
I refer to your correspondence of 15 January 2018 in relation to the above and  
can advise that I have no objection to the proposed request for a temporary 
suspension of the Aberdeen City Council (Drinking in Public Places) Byelaws 
2009 for the date given and understand that in keeping with current practice, the 
North East Events Planning Unit will be forwarded copies of all relevant event 
documentation.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Philip Gormley QPM 
Chief Constable 
 

For enquiries please contact the Licensing Department on 01224 306468 
 
 
 


